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Albert Munoz, an employee with Columbus 
Electric Coop, has successfully completed one 
of the world’s most comprehensive training 

programs for power line personnel. The 
Merchant Job Training and Safety Program is 
administered to line personnel in more than 

40 states throughout the United States. Albert 
and the support staff at Columbus Electric 

Coop can be proud of their accomplishment. 
Each utility has an acting Training Coordinator 

assisting their Trainees by administering 
“closed book” testing. The coordinators 

manage their own people throughout the 
training process from rules set by the MJTS 

and the statewide association people. 

Congratulations to Albert Munoz, who can 
look forward to a very rewarding lifelong 

occupation. 
Pictured above: Office Manager- Rachel Marrufo (left) Albert Munoz (Right) 
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Notice: Energy Assistance and Moratorium Protection 
(LIHEAP) 

Protection from winter shut-off begins November 15, 2022. To avoid 
potential disconnection of services please contact the human services 
department at 800-283-4465, or the appropriate tribal or pueblo 
entity for eligibility information for low income heating energy 
assistance program (LIHEAP). Your service will not be disconnected 
from November 15, 2022, through March 15, 2023, if you meet the 
qualifications of LIHEAP and have no past due amounts or you 
remain current on any settlement or installment agreement for 
amounts due as of November 15, 2022. Members of New Mexico 
tribes or pueblos who need help with translation or with other matters 
may contact the commission’s consumer relations division at (888) 
427-5772, who will contact the appropriate tribal or pueblo official
for assistance.

Para informacion en espanol llame 1-800-950-2667. 

Board Highlights 
It was business as usual at the 
July meeting of the CEC Board 
of Trustees.  The Board 
reviewed the operations, 
financial, and safety reports for 
the month of June. 

Our office will be closed Monday, 
September 5th in observance of 

Labor Day 
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